
	

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Wow, what a year it has been! FAPs would like to say a huge and heartfelt 
THANK YOU to all of the wonderful parents, grandparents and friends of 
the school for your kindness and generosity. From giving up your time to 
help out, taking part in the various events held, donating prizes, and buying 
copious amounts of cake and raffle tickets, we really couldn't do all of this 
without your support! 
 
We have some dates for your diary: 
 
Ashurst Dog Show – taking place on Sunday 3rd September. We will be 
running a face painting and tattoo stall along with crafts for the children to 
do and a raffle. Please let one of the team know if you’ll be able to help out 
for half an hour on the day. 
 
Annual Barn Dance – This will be held on Friday 29th September. As 
always there will be food, drink, a raffle and dancing (plus more!). Tickets 
will go on sale as soon as we are back to school, with a discount for those 
who buy in advance. 
 
Voice of Christmas -This wonderful concert will be at St Andrew’s 
Church, Steyning on Thursday 21st December. We hope you can come 
along and enjoy this magical candlelit evening.  
 
Thank you so much again, and see you next term!!  
 
Jo, Ruth & Anna  
 

 


